



Q ENGLISH - TIẾNG ANH CÔ QUỲNH

M: 0904.239.699

Fanpage: qenglishclub

G10 - TEST 26 | Unit 8,9

Time: 45 minutes

Part 2 Pronunciation

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|---------------------|------------------------|------------------------|
| 1. A. impact | B. <u>a</u> dvice | C. <u>a</u> quatic | D. <u>m</u> aterial |
| 2. A. <u>t</u> ablet | B. <u>a</u> ccess | C. <u>a</u> pplication | D. <u>l</u> andscape |
| 3. A. <u>s</u> urvive | B. <u>p</u> rohibit | C. <u>f</u> ertilizer | D. <u>e</u> nvironment |

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|---------------|--------------|----------------|
| 4. A. success | B. preserve | C. reduce | D. harmful |
| 5. A. inorganic | B. convenient | C. enjoyable | D. contaminate |

Part 3 Vocabulary and grammar

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

- Several _____ are known to cause cancer to develop.
A. chemist B. chemistry C. chemical D. chemicals
- The river has been polluted with toxic waste from _____ factories.
A. local B. locate C. locally D. locality
- Tom said that he _____ his motorbike the day before.
A. loses B. have lost C. has lost D. had lost
- This is Mr. Jones, _____ invention has helped hundreds of deaf people.
A. that B. which C. whose D. whom
- We are talking about the writer _____ we met yesterday.
A. where B. which C. whose D. whom
- Mary's parents were very pleased when they read her school _____.
A. report B. papers C. diploma D. account
- Using an _____ device such as a laptop, you can learn English effectively.
A. electric B. electronic C. electricity D. electrical
- The city _____ we are living is noisy and crowded.
A. in where B. which C. at which D. where
- I have sent him 2 letters, neither of _____ has arrived.
A. which B. who C. them D. that

10. A nuclear reactor releases radiation which is _____ to the environment.
A. harmful B. harm C. harmfully D. danger

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction.

11. My mother (A) will fly to Hanoi, (B) that is (C) the capital city (D) of Vietnam.
12. She (A) is (B) the most beautiful girl (C) whose I have (D) ever met.
13. They asked me (A) that I (B) could do (C) some shopping (D) with them.
14. Her mother (A) ordered her (B) do not go out with (C) him the day (D) before.
15. This is the (A) first time I (B) read such (C) an (D) interesting book.

Part 4 Reading

Read the passage below and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each question.

The environment has been polluted in many different ways. The three major ways are water, land and air pollution.

Water pollution is the contamination of lakes, caused by human activities. It can be harmful to organisms and plants which live in the water. Water pollution occurs when wastes are discharged from waste water treatment plants. Other known causes are factory wastes or leaking underground tanks. These can be chemical substances that are toxic. The polluted water can cause cholera and typhoid fever. Water pollution has led to the deaths of more than 14,000 people daily.

Land pollution is the destruction of the earth's land surfaces. It is often caused by human activities such as careless disposal of wastes, over-mining of minerals and wrong use of land for planting. All these will affect our health in the long run. They will lead to all kinds of diseases such as cancer, heart disease and breathing problems. Land pollution also brings about natural disasters such as flash floods and landslides.

Air pollution is also the result of human activity where chemicals and other dangerous materials are released into the air. This happens through the release of carbon monoxide gas from exhaust pipes of motor vehicles. Other gases such as sulphur oxides are released from the burning of coal and oil. High air pollution levels can cause damage to the environment. It also brings discomfort to humans and other living organisms. In the long term, air pollution can cause serious breathing problems, lung cancer and heart disease.

(<https://shimizusensei89.wordpress.com>)

1. How many ways is the environment being polluted, according to the passage?
A. Two B. Three C. Four D. Five
2. What type of diseases caused by polluted water?
A. Cholera and typhoid fever
B. Breathing problems and cancer
C. Heart disease and typhoid fever
D. Cholera and breathing problems
3. The word It in the passage refers to the _____ .

A. diseases
pollution

B. land pollution

C. air pollution

D. water

4. Which of the following causes land pollution?

A. Toxic factory wastes

B. Over-mining of minerals

C. Burning of coal and oil

D. Leaking underground tanks

5. From the passage, we know that air pollution _____ .

A. bring about typhoid fever

B. happens when lands are being destroyed

C. takes place when lakes are contaminated

D. happens when exhaust pipes release carbon monoxide

Part 5 Writing

Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the original sentence. 1. "Would you like to go to the movies with us tonight?" they said to me.

→ They invited _____ .

2. "I'll pick you up at 7 o'clock" said Mark

→ Mark promised _____ .